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2 March 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 

 
Front page news! 
If you haven't already seen it, our students and staff made the front pages of the Bordon Herald following their successful 
trip to Iceland. Mrs Sutehall commented on how proud she was of our students and how enjoyable the trip was. It is a 
huge responsibility, and a great deal of work leading any school trip, a huge thanks to Mrs Sutehall and her team of staff 
for providing the students with a learning experience that will undoubtedly stay with them throughout their lives. 
 
Year 8 Options  
Thank you to all our Year 8 Parents and Carers who attended our Options Evening on Thursday this week. We hope that 
you found the evening helpful as you look to support your child in selecting the options that are appropriate to them and 
their future. As Mr Beere said, we are here to support you in this important decision-making process, so please don't 
hesitate to contact us. He will send a link to the Options Sway on Monday so that you are able to review all the 
information that we shared as part of the evening. 
 
World Book Day 
We are passionate about the importance of reading at Oakmoor and are therefore excited about the forthcoming 'World 
Book Day' celebrations that will be happening on Thursday 7 March at Oakmoor and throughout the week in the primary 
schools across the town. We are running a competition in school and will be inviting children from our local schools to join 
us for an event later this month that will provide further opportunities to celebrate and appreciate literature that inspires 
us all. We are looking forward to seeing the costumes that are part of this event and may upload a few treats to our school 
twitter account so that you can share in the celebration. If you aren't already following our account, please follow us 
@oakmoorschool  
 
Dance Show 
On Friday 8 March we will be hosting a Dance show for schools across the town and look forward to providing an 
opportunity for young people to showcase their talents on stage. 
 
Dates for your diary 
 
Just a reminder of some key events coming up.  

Date Event 
Thursday 7 March World Book Day 
Thursday 14 March Year 7 Parent Evening Classes J, K, L & M 
Thursday 21 March  Year 7 Parents Evening Classes N, O, P & Q 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr Nigel Wright 
Headteacher   


